
You’re Invited
Launch of the community-led mobility

strategy for Enniscorthy
The CONUNDRUM research team based at University

College Dublin and Trinity College Dublin, in collaboration
with our partner TASC, are delighted to announce this

launch. The strategy is the outcome of workshops, focus
groups and interviews with local communities and other

stakeholders in Enniscorthy since November 2023. 

The strategy records the challenges and opportunities
related to mobility experienced by different stakeholders

in Ennsicorthy. It presents multiple solutions and
recommended actions for achieving sustainable mobility
futures in Enniscorthy. It is a strategy by the community,

for the community to help shape real change.

Date: 7th November 2024
When: 1pm to 2:30pm

Where: Presentation Arts Centre, Enniscorthy

If you have any questions, please contact dean.phelan@ucd.ie


